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2018-2019 School Supplies
Dear Parents, 

Once again we would like to extend an invitation for you to purchase your school supplies in advance from The Teacher’s File.   No long shopping lines, no arguing, no hassle, and save money!
TO PAY CASH OR CHEQUE:

Please go to http://packs.teachersfile.ca/schools, print your grade specific form, and return your form and payment to the school office before June 20th.  Supplies will be delivered to the school in September, so that when your child arrives, their supply bag will be waiting for them!

TO ORDER ONLINE:
Please go to http://packs.teachersfile.ca/schools , enter our school name, and click the “Online Form” option.  You may order until July 15th to receive your supplies at an early bird rate.   Orders received after this date will include a $5.00 processing fee and are available only while supplies last! 
Our school receives 10% back from our orders as fundraising.  So in addition to the ease in which you can order, and the great price on the quality items you will be receiving, you are also contributing to school fundraising by participating in this worth while program!  

Can’t remember if you placed your order? Visit the online checker on The Teacher’s File website at: http://packs.teachersfile.ca/ after Aug. 1st.
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Important Note


Supply bags contain all top quality products that have been specifically asked for by grade level teachers.





Students are to wear a pair of indoor shoes at all times in the building. 





About gym runners: please make sure your child has properly fitted non-marking runners.  For safety reasons, no high heel type runners, no slip-on runners that do not cover the heel.  











Supply bags do NOT contain:


- Gym strip/shoes 


- Payment for planners (to be received in September)





Some teachers may request specific items that are not covered by this package in September.


Supplies may vary slightly from class to class.











